GARDEN NEWS

ERRONEOUS COMMUNICATIONS

During the month of August and September 2023 a wayward homeowner has taken upon themselves to create and post signs erroneously representing opinions form our elected Board Members. First, we ask this person to stop immediately. Second, if this individual feels strongly about their opinion, please volunteer your time and efforts in a more constructive way by attending meetings and assisting the board in a more positive way. Finally, to ensure clear communication, all officially posted signs will have the board's signatures in the lower right hand corner. Please disregard all other signs with any cut/pasted messages.

THANKS AND A JOB WELL DONE

- Jean Eatmon has graciously donated a piano for our club house use and enjoyment. Thank you for your generosity. We are in need of sheet music.
- With help from a handful of homeowners, our gym has a new look. The walls
 were painted, floor was replaced and decorations are now more positive for a
 gym atmosphere. Thank you to those involved. Your efforts are appreciated.

WINTER ACTIVITIES

With the presence of cooler weather and the arrival of our winter community, Havasu Garden's Entertainment Committee has been hard at work. Attached is the 2023-2024 calendar of events. New events include, Wine Tasting, Monday Night Football, Murder Mystery and scheduled Happy Hours. We have also scheduled a community rummage sale and a neighborhood dumpster day. Event success is a group effort and volunteers are always needed. If you can assist, please contact us through our e-mail (Havasugardens@yahoo.com). More to follow!

ENERGY AND CREATIVITY

Events are only as nice as the effort the community put into them. All Havasu Gardens events are a team effort. If you have an idea or willing to but your energy to work, the entertainment committee would like to hear from you. The committee is considering a New Year's Eve party. All thoughts, suggestions, and ideas are welcome via e-mail.